
 

 

 FOR THE ATTENTION OF: 
Participating Delegations 
FISU Member Associations 
 
FROM:  
Eric Saintrond – FISU Secretary General/CEO 

  
 Lausanne, 15 May 2021 

Ref: SG/ESA-JZH.PSO/2021-70157 
  

Re: Chengdu 2021 FISU World University Games dates – EC feedback 
 
Dear Participating Delegations, 
Dear FISU Member Associations,   
  
We are addressing you this letter to share with you the recent updates concerning the Chengdu 2021 
FISU World University Games.  
 
As you have been already informed, due to the global Covid-19 situation, the Chengdu 2021 FISU 
Games will not take place this year and will be postponed to the year of 2022. Since the 
announcement of the postponement, FISU has been working closely with the Organising Committee 
to follow up on every movement, and to analyse all possible circumstances on the event delivery.  
 
We are happy to hereby inform you, that after careful consideration and based on the Organising 
Committee’s request, the FISU Executive Committee has chosen the new dates of the Chengdu 2021 
FISU Games, i.e. 26 June to 7 July 2022. 
 
The Organising Committee and the FISU Games Summer Department will soon be in contact with you 
for the next steps, including the team sport selections and other major timelines.  
 
We thank you one more time for your support and understanding, and look forward to seeing you in 
Chengdu. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Eric Saintrond  
FISU Secretary General/CEO 
 

Copy:  FISU Games Summer Department  


